Our Ref: 14450
27th March 2018

The Highways Department

London Borough of Camden Council
4th Floor

5 Pancras Square

C/0O Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposed EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd
Telecommunications Ins@tion Upgrade.

At York Way, Highways York Way, A5200 Kings
Cross, Camden, Islington, Lo @1C 4BE
| write to formally advise you that, on Behalf of EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd,

| am submitting a Prior Approval (GPDO) application to upgrade the current
equipment as outlined on the enclosed Developer’s Notice.

Yours faithfully,

Damian Hosker

BA (Hons), MA, MRTPI

Principal Planner

Email: d.hosker@wilkinson-helsby.co.uk



